
 
 
 
 
 
November 17, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 722 
Re:  Expanded Gate Reservations – Lathrop, CA 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer:  
 
Pacer Stacktrain is keenly aware of the difficulties our customers are currently facing 
getting gate reservations on a timely basis in Lathrop, CA.  Because of this need, Pacer 
Stacktrain will now be offering a weekend service out of Lathrop for the following lanes.  
 
Effective Thursday, November 17, 2005 and until further notice, the following Gate 
Reservations will be allowed:   
 
Saturday    
 
 Lathrop - Chicago (Global 1)    Gate Cut 1700 
 
 Lathrop - Chicago Interchange   Gate Cut 1700 
 
Sunday  
 
 Lathrop - Memphis (Marion, AR)  Gate Cut  1700 
  
 Lathrop - Memphis Interchange  Gate Cut 1700 
 
 Lathrop - Dallas    Gate Cut 1700  
 
Please contact the Gate Reservations Help Desk at 800-715-5046 for further assistance.   
 
We appreciate your business. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain  
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